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U.S. AbilityOne Commission Issues  

FY 2022 - 2026 Strategic Plan Core Aspects: 

 Public Comments Due by February 22, 2022  

 

 

WASHINGTON, D.C., February 9, 2022 – The U.S. AbilityOne Commission today released a 

document outlining the core aspects of its FY 2022 - 2026 Strategic Plan. This document sets 

forth three long-term strategic objectives, outcome goals for each objective, strategies for 

achieving those outcomes, and performance measures to determine success towards those 

outcomes.  

 

The Commission welcomes feedback on the core aspects of its Strategic Plan. The Commission 

requests that all comments be submitted by close of business on Tuesday, February 22, 2022, to 

StrategicPlan@abilityone.gov. 
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